
 

The Indiana Office of Energy Development announces a $9.6 million funding opportunity for a federal 
Grid Resilience Grant Program. This program will fund improvements to electric grid infrastructure in the 
state, particularly as it relates to the ability to withstand and recover from potential disruptions. Indiana OED 
seeks electric grid infrastructure projects that build upon existing efforts, can demonstrate increased 
reliability and resilience, and have strong community benefits. A minimum of 26% of available funds will be 
awarded to small utilities.  

Application process begins October 10, 2023 

Deadline: Applications must be submitted to grants@oed.in.gov by January 31, 2024. 

Award Amount: Up to $2,000,000 per project. One project submission per applicant. 

Eligible Applicants: Eligible entities are defined within the Program Narrative, but generally include 
Indiana electric utilities. 

Match Requirements:  

1. Small utilities shall match at least 38% of the federal funding amount.  

2. All other eligible entities shall match at least 105% of the federal funding amount.  

Program Objectives & Priorities:  

Projects within this funding opportunity shall demonstrate the ability to meet one or more Indiana’s three 
main objectives. These include:  

1. Improving the reliability of Indiana’s electric grid.  

2. Enhancing the resilience of the electric grid against natural disasters. 

3. Demonstrating a commitment to attract, train, and retain a diverse, highly skilled, and well-paid 
workforce.  
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Additional Information and Application Online at: 

www.in.gov/oed/grants-and-funding-opportunities/grid-resilience-program/ 

Solicitation Announcement 
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